

Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Oeputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

November 19, 2009

Manjit Singh 8365 South Orchardview Lane Oak Creek, WI 53154

Dear Mr. Singh:

You are hereby notified that the Milwaukee Common Council will hold a hearing on December 1, 2009, commencing at 9:00 a.m., or as soon thereafter as this matter may be heard, in the Common Council chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin to consider the renewal of your public passenger vehicle license application.

Attached you will find a copy of the Report of the Public Safety Committee which includes its Findings of Fact, Conclusions of Law and Recommendation, recommending renewal of your license with a forty-five (45) day suspension based upon the police report and driving record. The recommendation is the result of a public hearing before the Committee held on November 19, 2009.

You may file a written objection to the report of the Licenses Committee. Your written objections must be filed with the City Clerk by 4:45 p.m. on November 24, 2009 in Room 205 of City Hall. If you file written objections, you or a legal representative may then also appear at the Common Council to make oral arguments supporting your written objections. You will be given approximately five minutes to present your oral argument.

RONALD D. LEONHAR

City Clerk

Enclosure



Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

November 19, 2009

Ayesh M. Ayesh 5201 South 13th Street, No. S Milwaukee, WI 53221

Dear Mr. Ayesh:

You are hereby notified that the Milwaukee Common Council will hold a hearing on December 1, 2009, commencing at 9:00 a.m., or as soon thereafter as this matter may be heard, in the Common Council chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin to consider the renewal of your public passenger vehicle license application.

Attached you will find a copy of the Report of the Public Safety Committee which includes its Findings of Fact, Conclusions of Law and Recommendation, recommending renewal of your license with a ninety (90) day suspension based upon the police report and driving record. The recommendation is the result of a public hearing before the Committee held on November 19, 2009.

You may file a written objection to the report of the Licenses Committee. Your written objections must be filed with the City Clerk by 4:45 p.m. on November 24, 2009 in Room 205 of City Hall. If you file written objections, you or a legal representative may then also appear at the Common Council to make oral arguments supporting your written objections. You will be given approximately five minutes to present your oral argument.

Respectfully,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

Enclosure